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Best wishes to

Mrs. Pett

  Upon saying farewell to Mrs. Pett, the words from "For

Good" from the musical "Wicked" ring true, "I've heard it

said, That people come into our lives for a reason, Bringing

something we must learn...I know I'm who I am today

because I knew you."  The students, families, and

colleagues that worked with Mrs. Pett would agree with the

truthfulness of these words and the impact Mrs. Pett has

made in the lives of all.  We cannot thank Mrs. Pett enough

for her work she has put into her classroom.  She will be

missed, she is very much appreciated, and is loved.  Thank

you, Mrs. Pett, for making Snow Horse a better place.  We

wish you the best in your future endeavors. 

Update
We appreciate our School Director, Dr. Gwen Hill, for
making it possible for Ms. Sarah Johnson, Assistant

Principal, to be at Snow Horse full time while Ms. Slater
is taking leave.
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Welcome 

Ms. Bangerter

We would like to send a warm welcome to Ms. Bangerter,

our new 6th grade teacher and we know she will feel of

the warm welcome from our wonderful school community.  

We are excited to have her on board and know she will

be a great addition to our school. A little about Ms.

Bangerter, in her words: HI! My name is Susan Bangerter. I

am excited to be at Snow Horse Elementary in 6th grade.

I taught 5th grade in Bountiful. The last 4 years I loved

teaching English to Chinese students online. I dream of

going to China one day. I have been to Europe and

Guatemala. I love other cultures and traveling. I have 5

amazing kids that range from 2nd grade to college. I love

camping and fishing. My perfect night would be at home

enjoying sushi while cuddled up watching Avenger movies

with my kids. I love teaching and believe learning is

lifelong. I'm excited to meet you! 





